Email response to the Competition and Market Authority (CMA) consultation on the approach
proposed by the Subsidy Advice Unit (SAU) in undertaking its monitoring function as set out in
section 65 of the Subsidy Control Act 2022.

Responding organisation: Department of Levelling Up, Housing and Communities (Building safety
grants team)*

*DLUHC is now the Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government

3.13 Content
3.14 Content
4.16 Potentially industry bodies to discuss the impact on members who have not received a subsidy
4.17 It would be useful to consider scale and impact. Not has there been any impact but what level

or how many out of x subsidies have had an impact. Is it any subsidy or only very large ones which
have an effect?
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